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January 9, 2019

Ms. Kelly Pokorny
TEAM-IFPTE Local 161
200-1 Wesley Ave
Winnipeg, MB R3C 4C6

Dear Ms. Pokorny and team,

I wish to personally thank you for your thoughtful donation of toys. Putting smiles on the

faces of the children we see makes a huge difference towards helping them through their
recovery.

Your generosity and thoughtfulness are greatly appreciated in helping make a sometimes
frightening experience a little easier for a sick or injured child to go through. Thank you
for helping to make the hospital a better place!

Should you have any questions please call me at my direct line at 204-787-4400 or by
email at dmendez@hsc.mb.ca.

Sincerely,

Diana Mendez
Administrative Clerk
Children’s Hospital Foundation of Manitoba

- becavse sick children need you now!
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